Claire Mitchell
Engage Solutions
Unit 11, Level 5 South,

New England House

New England Street

Brighton.  

BN1 4GH

9th November 2007 
Dear Claire,

Apologies for the short delay in sending this letter, but I did want to take the opportunity to feedback on the Employer Engagement training you delivered to our e2e Providers at the beginning of October this year.  

The course evaluations recorded: -

With regards to relevance of training session content, 100% of delegates responded the course was Good, Very Good or Excellent.  

Referring to the style in which the training was delivered, 90% responded delivery was Very Good or Excellent (10% non-response).  

In terms of overall enjoyment of training session, 90% responded the session was Very Good or Excellent (10% non-response).  

I have always felt that course evaluations can be a little closed in soliciting delegates’ opinions, so I took the opportunity to reflect upon, and discuss the event during the subsequent West Sussex e2e Operations Group meeting.  I would like to transcribe the following excerpt from the minutes of that meeting:  

“…those present reported a high level of satisfaction in the day.  The course presenter [Claire Mitchell] was very good, really knew her stuff, and the course content was deemed to be most constructive and relevant.”  

I think the statistics and comments above speak for themselves with regards to the overall effectiveness of the event.  On a more personal note, I’d like to thank you for all the effort you put in following our planning meetings, and delivering a training session which met my expectations 100%.  I am very pleased that I found the right person for the job.  
Best wishes,
Ed White

e2e Co-ordinator

e2e West Sussex Partnership.  
